Town Board Meeting

April 21, 2015

Following the Annual Meeting
Bradley Town Hall

Chairperson Kevin Koth called the meeting to order. Supervisors Robert Eisenman, Bill Jelinek and Joan
Hilgendorf were present.

The Treasurer’s report was presented as follows: Building & Office Equipment Fund-$94,131.67
Equipment Fund - $159,681.27; General Savings Account - $438,812.18; Checking Account -
$20,223.48; Cemetery Fund - $117,887.32; Playground Fund - $14,747.59; and Greenwood Cemetery
Beautification Fund - $12,300.90.

M/M Hilgendorf/Eisenman to approve the minutes from the March 9, 2015 board meeting. Motion passed
4-0.

M/M Hilgendorf/Eisenman to approve the vouchers #1236 through #1292. Motion passed 4-0.

M/M Hilgendorf/Jelinek to approve the liquor license for BB's North, LLC,(Billy Bob's) Kevin Atchison,
owner. Motion passed 4-0

M/M Hilgendorf/Eisenman to accept the blacktop proposal for Echo Valley, Kablitz, Wimmer, Rice, and
Clear Lake Roads to American Asphalt in the amount of $207,265.19. Motion passed 4-0

M/M Hilgendorf/Eisenman to accept the blacktop proposal for the Town Hall Parking to Pitlik and Wick in
the amount of $42,936.80. Motion passed 4-0

M/M Koth/Jelinek to accept the pulverizing proposal from American Asphalt in the amount of $11,377.80.
Motion passed 4-0

M/M Hilgendorf/Jelinek to accept the crack filling proposal from Lakes Asphalt Maintenance in the amount
of $25,796.00. Motion passed 4-0

M/M Koth/Jelinek to accept the grubbing proposal from Bethel Excavating in the amount of $3,400.00.
Motion passed 4-0.

M/M Hilgendorf/Eisenman to accept the proposal for parks and beach from Thomas Emmer in the amount
of $8,200.00 Motion passed 4-0.

The remodeling of the town hall and shop exteriors will be put out for proposals.

The board will interview Amy Duley for the Deputy Clerk position on May 11th at 5 p.m.

On recommendation from the plan commission M/M Koth/Hilgendorf to approve the resolution for
amendments which creates revisions to the Lincoln County Zoning ordinance related to electronic signs.
Motion passed 4-0.

The purchase of a wood chipper will be put out for proposals.

Brian Gruhlke reported that the underbrush is being cut on Echo Valley Road.

As there was no other business the meeting was adjourned at 6:45 p.m.

Ann Eckman, Clerk



